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Update on Superintendent Transition

* The majority of internal meetings are completed, with the final few being completed
over the next few weeks. The upcoming focus will be on meeting with external
stakeholders, including community partners, legislators, emergency responders, and
other key groups.

* Communications survey — we are currently working on a survey that will be shared
with parents and community members to determine how they prefer to receive
communication. This will be used to update practices and improve communication.

* Website — website needs to be updated due to vendor changes. This is a great time
to focus on redesigning website to ensure it is user friendly and that all our parents
and community members can access information easily.

Diversity and Equity work

* Since the last board meeting, there have been conference calls with key agencies,
including the Department of Justice and US Department of Education’s Office of Civil
Rights. These groups have agreed to be part of the Diversity Advisory Committee
and are working with us to coordinate a date in January for the first meeting.

* The Anti-Defamation League and US Department of Justice are working with us on
curriculum and student programs and we are in discussion regarding details.

* Allinformation will be shared publicly and posted on our website as soon as it’s
available.

* Community support and response has been extremely supportive, with many
community members, staff, parents and alumni reaching out to offer support and
volunteer their time.



